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THIS WEEK
Lundi 20 mai 
*Victoria Day-No school 
 
Mardi 21 mai 
*ASAP -  Track & Field 
              Grades 2-5 
 
Mercredi 22mai 
ASAP - Track & Field 
            Grade 1 
          
Jeudi 23 mai  
*ASAP Dance-cancelled 
*ASAP - Track & Field 
              Grades 2-5 
*Spring Concert Grades  
4 and 5 at 7:00pm 
 
Vendredi 24 mai 
*Bring plants to school
today 
 
Samedi 25 mai 
*PLANT SALE 
9:00-11:00am 
 
 
 

Welcome to Spring it is finally here!!!  I hope you were 
able to enjoy the beautiful weather we had this past 
weekend.  Good luck to Sadee Mitchell and Evelyn 

Powless who are going to the Regional Learning Fair 
to present their Heritage project.  Be sure to drop by 
the school Saturday between 9 & 11 am to purchase 
your seedlings/plants for your flower and/or vegetable 
gardens.  Thank you to the parent volunteers for all the 

work they have done for the plant sale taking place 
Saturday May 25.  Please drop off all plants Friday 
May 24 in the afternoon or between 5 & 6 pm that 

evening.  June 12 is PAC's last meeting for this school 
year. There will be a few positions on the executive 
needing to be filled for next year, come out to the 

meeting to see how you can get involved.  A BIG thank 
you to Cynthia Moyo of Best Movers for donating the 

shipping by bringing the school's order of self- 
regulation chairs up from Edmonton with her moving 
company. Keep June 19 at 11:45 open for you to join 
your child in a brown bag lunch picnic to celebrate the 

official opening of our wall tent. 

Principal's Message



IMPORTANT  
UPCOMING DATES

Monday, June 3: 
PD day for Teachers - No school for students 
 
June 5-7: 
Track and Field in Hay River 
 
Wednesday, June 12: 
Last PAC meeting for the 2018/2019 school year 
 
Friday, June 14: 
ILC camp Grade 5 
 
Wednesday, June 19: 
Indigineous Day Celebration/Official Wall Tent
Opening 
 
Friday, June 21: 
Indigenous Day no school 

Parents are invited to drop off the plants/flowers for 
the plant sale on Friday May 24 in the afternoon or 
between 5 & 6 pm. 
 
For parents attending the Spring Concert, you can 
bring them that evening.

Plant Drop-Off 





       Hay River Track and Field- LAST CALL 

 

This is the last call for signing up for the Track & Field 

ASAP activity. If your child is going to participate in the 

Hay River Meet, it is important for them to practice after- 

school to make sure they will know what to do when we get 

there. 

If you do not sign your child up before the end of the day 

Tuesday, they will, unfortunately not be unable to 

participate in the after-school practices. 

Please sign them up for the ASAP program using this link. 

This is important due to the consent form for their 

participation. 

There are 4 more practices for the students from grades 2 to 

5: 2 next week and 2 the week after, always Tuesday 

and Thursday.  

There are only 2 more practices for grade 1 students, this 

Wednesday and the next. 

A reminder that this ASAP is ONLY for students attending 

the Hay River Track & Field Meet.  

Thank you! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd7lx0SrduIEiPpcYJ7LU1NA0Focrf_3Hudz-Kin2edya6W2w/viewform



